Dear Community Member,

My name is Livia Martinez, and I am the Silent Auction Coordinator for Riverside University Health System (RUHS) Foundation. Our organization works hard to support the littlest patients in Riverside County by funding the needs of Riverside University Health System Pediatrics Department.

The 35th Annual Festival of Trees...for the love of a child! Gala will take place on November 26, 2024 at the Riverside Convention Center. This beloved tradition raises funds to benefit the Pediatric work at the Medical Center's Neonatal and Pediatric Intensive Care Units, Pediatric Behavioral Health, and the Child Abuse and Neglect Unit. The Gala consists of a black tie dinner with silent auction, live auction, and fund-a-need.

Last year, we raised over \$25,000 from silent and live auction. We hope you will consider donating an item (gift certificate, gift basket, etc.) to ensure that the tiniest little ones in our community have what they need, when they need it! Please return the enclosed Donor Commitment Form by October 11, 2024. For more information about the Festival of Trees, please visit www.RUHSFoundation.org.

I would be happy to provide you with more information about how you can support our work at RUHS Foundation. Please don't hesitate to contact me at 951.486.4213 or email Livia.Martinez@ruhealth.org Thank you!

Sincerely,

Livia Martinez

RUHS Foundation - Executive Assistant

PO Box 9850 Moreno Valley, CA 92552

Livia Martinez

951.486.4213 951.642.1356

Livia.Martinez@ruhealth.org

RUHSFoundation.org

RUHS Foundation | 501(c)3 Non-Profit | Federal ID #33-0374018 | State ID #165-7280



## **AUCTION DONOR COMMITMENT**

NAME:			
ORGANIZATION:			
ADDRESS:			
PHONE:			
EMAIL:			
NAME OF ITEM:			
DESCRIPTION:			
ESTIMATED VALUE:			
DELIVERY METHOD:			
I will deliver or mail to RUHS Foundation office.  I need RUHS Foundation to pick up item.  I will provide the necessary certificate via email.		I will deliver the necessary certificate. I need RUHS Foundation to create a certificate.	
Signature		Date	

THANK YOU FOR CONTRIBUTING TO OUR SILENT AUCTION.
WE APPRECIATE YOUR SUPPORT!

PLEASE SUBMIT FORM BY 10/11/24 Mail: PO Box 9850, Moreno Valley, CA 92552

Email: Livia.martinez@ruhealth.org

Phone: **951.486.4213**